
Dear Borden School Families, 

This is a brief outline of the 4 extra-curricular clubs/teams that are currently under way at Borden School.  As a staff, we have canvassed 

students (often multiple times) to gauge their interest and potential engagement.  Our goal is to provide updates to additional 

clubs/teams as they approach. 

Team/Club Description Who is Eligible? Contact Person 
 

SRC 

The Student Representative Council is a body of 

students who work to engage students through 

various activities and events throughout the school 

year.   

The SRC meets mostly during recess and breaks within 

the school day.   

This group will meet and work continually through the 

whole year. 

Any and all 

students from 

Grades 7-12 

Mrs. Troupe-Logue 

terri.troupe-

logue@spiritsd.ca 

 

 

Junior Boys Volleyball 

This is a competitive team looking to practice and 

play games against schools with similar aged teams. 

Practices are scheduled for Tuesdays and Thursdays 

from 3:10-4:30.  

This season will run from September-November.   

Boys from Grades  

7-9 

Mr. Morris  

brody.morris@spiritsd.ca 

Coach Pidwerbesky 

danika.pid@outlook.com 
 

 

Cross Country 

 

This crew of students engage in training for and 

competing in distance running over natural courses. 

Practice times are still being decided.  Be on the 

lookout for more information from Coach Biech. 

This season will run from September-October. 

Any and all 

students from 

Grades 7-12 

Mrs. Biech 

blair.biech@spiritsd.ca 

 

 

Welcome Committee Club 

This is a new, voluntary group with a focus on 

beautifying the school grounds and making the 

school a more welcoming space.   

The WCC meets primarily during recess and breaks.  

This group will meet and work continually through the 

whole year.   

Any and all 

students from 

Grade 7-12 

Mr. Morris 

brody.morris@spiritsd.ca 

Mrs. Biech 

blair.biech@spiritsd.ca 

Although these clubs/teams have begun, the membership could still be adjusted.  We welcome and encourage students to get 

engaged, so please inquire about getting involved.  The more the merrier!  

All Prairie Spirit schools will be required to wear a mask while indoors at school, including indoor extra-curricular activities, effective 

Tuesday, September 14.  

Looking ahead, Borden School is hoping for strong representation in Curling.  The start date for Curling is November 8th.  Stay tuned for 

more information as we get close to the start date! 

Thanks for taking the time to read this.  Don’t hesitate to reach out to the contact person if you have questions about a specific 

club/team. 

Brody Morris 
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